
 
January 7, 2014 
 
Ms. Marcia Gasses, Town Planner 
Town of Barrington, Planning Department 
P.O. Box 660  
333 Calef Highway 
Barrington, NH  03825 

 
Re:   Subdivision Application 

The Homestead Subdivision 
 Gerrior Drive, Saint Matthews Drive, Heritage Lane 
 Barrington, NH 

 
Dear Ms. Gasses: 
 
MJS Engineering, PC would like to request a continuation of the public hearing regarding the 
above listed Subdivision Application to the February 4, 2014 meeting.  We are moving forward 
with the conservation easement modification but additional time is required. 
 
We appreciate your continued review of this project.  Please call me at (603) 659-4979 x202 with 
any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Sievert, P.E. 
President 
 
 
CC:  Peter Daigle, Gerrior Lane Trust 

  

5 Railroad Street, Box 359, Newmarket, NH 03857  Phone: (603) 659−4979  
FAX:  (603) 659-4627 E-mail:  mjs@mjs-engineering.com 

 


